
FHSU Request for Information 

We have received Clarification Question No. 1: 

“Will the MAA accept previous military approval to satisfy the airworthiness / certification 

requirements?” 

The answer provided is as follows: 

“The MAA will consider previous military approvals as these shall be a substantial aid to getting 

certification.  However, such approvals (and especially approvals from foreign government bodies) 

may not be sufficient, in their own right, to satisfy the airworthiness and certification requirements” 


